
International solidarity puts pressure on 
government over labour reforms

 Ukraine 

Co-ordinated international solidarity and a delegation of European and international 
trade union leaders have helped push the government towards revising its labour 
law reforms. The changes announced by the government at the end of last year 
would have seriously undermined trade union and employee rights and Ukrainian 
trade unions have been campaigning solidly against the proposals. The international 
delegation met a number of ministers and secured a commitment that the reforms 
would be revised to ensure that they are in line with International Labour 
Organisation conventions.
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